
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

March 13, 2018

Via e-mail

E. Stewart Crosland
Jones Day
51 Louisiana Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20001-2113

RE: MUR 7313 & 7319
Donald Trump for President, Inc.

and Bradley Crate, Treasurer

Dear Mr. Crosland:

Per our telephone conversation, this letter serves as confirmation that your clients
have been granted an extension of time to respond in MUR 7313. It is also noted that 
your clients intend to submit a combined response by March 30, 2018.   

You may contact me at 202-694-1539 or Christal Dennis at 202-694-1519, if you 
have any questions. We are both accessible by e-mail at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely, 

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal
Complaints Examination and 

Legal Administration

MUR731300057




